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June 15, 2021 
 

Dear Supporter of the River Grove Lions Club, 
 
The River Grove Lions Club would like to thank you for your support of our humanitarian efforts. We are proud to be 
one of the largest Lions Clubs in the State of Illinois and have been actively providing support for the elderly, children, 
and disabled throughout the community since 1949.   
 
This year, in lieu of hosting our Annual Steak ‘N Lobster event, we have collaborated with the Village of River Grove to 
present a wonderful alternative that we are calling, “Saturday at the Park”.  This event will take place on Saturday, 
July 17, 2021 at the Gazebo, the same location as our Steak ‘N Lobster Fest has been held, which now features our 
beautiful new River Grove Lions Park.  This is a fully ADA compliant playground, with a Sensory Path currently being 
constructed to welcome those who are visually impaired.  Lions Park is a showpiece for our community, and we could 
not have done it without your generous support over the years.  The festivities for our “Saturday at the Park” will run 
from 3:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. and feature a great selection of food and ice-cold drinks, along with some incredible live 
entertainment.  
 
The success of our fundraising depends heavily upon contributions from you, our loyal supporters.  While we 
understand that this has been an extremely challenging year, we are once again reaching out to ask for your help in 
one or more of the following ways: 
 

• Donate merchandise (i.e., sporting event tickets, concert tickets, non-perishable food, beverages, pet 
supplies, or any merchandise that we may place into raffle baskets) 

• Donate Gift Cards and/or Certificates for Products and/or Services (also to be placed in raffle baskets) 
• Submit Monetary Donations 

 
We will also have a limited amount of exclusive sponsorship opportunities this year that are listed below.  These 
sponsorships will be accepted on a first come, first served basis, and must be received by July 3rd: 
 

• Main Stage Sponsor:  includes large individual banner with your name displayed on the main stage: 
4 available at $1,000 each 

• Bar Sponsor:  includes individual banner with your name displayed at the bar area: 
6 available at $500 each 

• Raffle Sponsor:   includes individual banner with your name displayed in our raffle tent area: 
12 available at $250 each 

 
Proceeds raised go to local projects, scholarships, and charities. Please consider joining us for this event and sharing 
the event details with your family, friends, and employees. 
 
If you are interested in donating or sponsoring, please contact Lion Lisa Schmidt at (708) 218-8223 or  
Lion Ron Schammert at (847) 366-7526.   
 
Thank you again for your continued support and generosity. 
 

Saturday at the Park Planning Committee 
River Grove Lions Club 


